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REQUEST FOR 
COMMENT

REQUEST FOR COMMENT

OFFICIAL COMMUNITY PLAN BYLAW NO. 8383, 2011 
AMENDMENT BYLAW NO. 9178, 2021

Subject Property – 3751 Barnes Drive and 3777 Barnes 
Drive

The City of Prince George is considering the following 
amendments to the City of Prince George Official 
Community Plan (OCP) Bylaw No. 8383, 2011:

• Amend Schedule B-6: Future Land Use to redesignate a 
portion of the subject property from Rural Resource to 
Neighbourhood Residential; and

• Amend Schedule B-4: Growth Management to 
redesignate a portion of the subject property from Rural 
Resource to Infill.

The property owner would like to adjust the interior lot 
line that divides 3751 Barnes Drive and 3777 Barnes 
Drive by establishing the interior lot line in an east to west 
orientation, rather than north to south orientation. This 
application to amend the OCP also includes a rezoning 
application under Bylaw No. 9179, 2021.

Please visit the City of Prince George website at 
www.princegeorge.ca for more detailed information. From 
the homepage of the City of Prince George website click 
on “Business and Development”; click on “Planning and 
Development”; click on “Land Use”; and scroll down to 
“Applications in Progress”.

The City requests written comment from any person, 
organization, or agencies that may be affected by 
this amendment to the OCP. Please forward any 
written submissions by July 9, 2021 by 5:00 pm to 
the Development Services Division at 1100 Patricia 
Boulevard, PG V2L 3V9, Fax: 561-7721, 
Email: devserv@princegeorge.ca


